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To Whom it may concern, 

This Last minute attempt to amend House Bill 3414 is unacceptable. It undermines 

the Land Use goals established for Oregon. It's obvious what is in the works here, 

and a sneaky way to get around taking land inappropriately. 

We can and must build better inside our UGBs, by allowing even more housing types 

and more affordable housing. 

By making it easier to expand outward, the eventual sprawl makes it harder to 

address climate change and to reduce fire risk. Paving over more lands, adding more 

roads, and expanding into the wildland-urban interface will only increase these 

problems. 

With Frustration, 

Wendy King 


